From: Mike Moss [N

Sent: 03 October 2019 23:54
To: Planning
Subject: Comments Regarding Application 2019/4752/T

Hi,

Please find our comments regarding the tree in the rear garden of 13 Inglewood Road, which
15 Inglewood Road has applied to have cut down:

Frankly, we are shocked and saddened by this application, which we strongly object to. To
our knowledge, the owners of 15 Inglewood Road have not engaged in dialogue with any of
the owners of multiple flats in 13 Inglewood Road regarding destroying this tree, not least the
owner of the ground floor flat whose garden the tree is planted in. This tree existed long
before the owners at 15 Inglewood Road moved in, and if they did not like the tree, they
should not have purchased the property at the outset.

The trees in the back gardens of Inglewood Road are an important feature to local properties,
contributing to biodiversity and greenery whilst offering an important habitat for insect and
animal life. Removing such a long standing feature shows a total disregard to the value of
nature in our city, and this is something that needs to be protected for future generations to
enjoy.

Furthermore, the owners of 15 Inglewood Road have been extremely inconsiderate in their
recent building work which ran on noisily for many months, felling a tree in their front
garden and cutting broadband lines at 13 Inglewood Road without recourse to us as their
neighbours. Their rear garden is now an eye sore with artificial grass that looks completely
out of place in such a conservation area. We strongly feel that the owners of 15 Inglewood
Road should return their own back garden to standards befitting the local area, and withdraw
this application that would detract from their neighbours' gardens.

Nataie Suft & Wiliam Moss,



